
December 15, 2020 

Dear Madam Speaker, 

As the members-elect of the 117th Congress, we urge you to promptly act to support the integrity 

of our election process. Multiple states engaged in litigation and thousands of witnesses have 

submitted sworn affidavits of reported fraud related to the 2020 presidential election. One thing is 

clear – our elections process has devolved into chaos. As elected representatives of the People’s 

House, we are tasked with voicing the concerns of our constituents, and they are deeply concerned 

about the integrity of our elections. 

The American people expect and deserve free and fair elections, and any reported fraudulent 

activities surrounding the 2020 presidential election should be thoroughly investigated.  Protecting 

the integrity of our nation’s elections process is not a partisan issue. This is an issue that we as 

incoming Members and as Americans are committed to addressing. The freshman class of the 

117th Congress represents a diverse and wide swath of America. While there are tremendous 

differences in our districts and in some cases, our policy positions, one thing we can all agree on 

is that protecting the integrity of our elections is paramount. 

In the 2020 election, we have verified reports of: 

• Absentee and mail-in ballots with missing or unverified signatures

• Missing and unaccounted voting machine memory cards

• Restrictions on bipartisan election observers during critical phases of the election process

Under your leadership over the past several years, the House has demonstrated a zest for all 

sorts of investigations, and we believe that you have the strong capacity to initiate a thorough 

investigation into these voting irregularities. 

Guaranteeing every U.S. citizen’s right to vote in a free and fair election is key to protecting our 

Constitutional Republic, and it is the duty of each of us to ensure that right. Our constituents 

demand that these reported gross violations of our elections process are investigated seriously with 

the intent of restoring confidence in our electoral process. 

Future elections and the voice of future voters depend on you taking action to promptly investigate 

the 2020 election irregularities. We look forward to your action. 

Sincerely, 

Kat Cammack (FL-03) Michelle Fischbach (MN-07) 

Member of Congress-Elect Member of Congress-Elect 



Andrew Clyde (GA-09) Lauren Boebert (CO-03) 

Member of Congress-Elect Member of Congress-Elect 

Pat Fallon (TX-04) Burgess Owens (UT-04) 

Member of Congress-Elect Member of Congress-Elect 

Scott Franklin (FL-15) Madison Cawthorn (NC-11) 

Member of Congress-Elect Member of Congress-Elect 

Tracey Mann (KS-01)  August Pfluger (TX-11) 

Member of Congress-Elect Member of Congress-Elect 

Beth Van Duyne (TX-24) Byron Donalds (FL-19) 

Member of Congress-Elect Member of Congress-Elect 

Lisa McClain (MI-10)  Ronny Jackson (TX-13) 

Member of Congress-Elect Member of Congress-Elect 

Randy Feenstra (IA-04) Diana Harshbarger (TN-01) 

Member of Congress-Elect Member of Congress-Elect 

Troy Nehls (TX-22)  Cliff Bentz (OR-02) 

Member of Congress-Elect Member of Congress-Elect 

Jerry Carl (AL-01) Barry Moore (AL-02)  

Member of Congress-Elect Member of Congress-Elect 

Mariannette Miller-Meeks (IA-02) Nicole Malliotakis (NY-11) 

Member of Congress-Elect Member of Congress-Elect 

Mary Miller (IL-15)  Victoria Spartz (IN-05) 

Member of Congress-Elect Member of Congress-Elect 

Yvette Herrell (NM-02) Jay Obernolte (CA-08) 

Member of Congress-Elect Member of Congress-Elect 




